
8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 

July 27, 2020 CNG/W20-07-01 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Advice No. W20-07-01, Schedule 500, Tax Schedule 
       UG-200683 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Company”) hereby encloses for filing a replacement customer 
bill notification for the requested tariff update in this docket.  The Company inadvertently relied on 
an old version of the WAC which caused it to originally submit an incomplete copy of a customer 
bill notification insert. 

WAC 480-90-194(1) requires the utility to inform customers at least 30 days before the effective 
date of filing with the Commission any proposed tariff changes to increase charges.  The reasons 
for the waiver request is that the Company received notification of the increase on July 10, 2020 
and due to its billing cycle for the city of Burlington, will be unable to notify all its customers in a 
timely manner.  The Company respectfully requests a waiver of WAC-90-194(1) to allow the 
Company to implement a new city tax effective August 31, 2020 for the City of Burlington, from 3 
percent to 6 percent.  The City adopted this change in Ordinance No. 1890, which will result in 
each customer in Burlington experiencing a 3 percent increase in their monthly bills.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Michael Parvinen at (509)-734-4593. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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